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PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF HAMMERSMITH & FULHAM 
 

COUNCIL MEETING – 30 JUNE 2010 
 
 
 
Question by: Ms Desiree Cranenburgh 
 
To the: Cabinet Member for Community Care 
 
 
 
QUESTION 
 
“Before the election the Council gave indications that the Hammersmith and Fulham Carers 
Centre would get the new contract.  Why was it announced almost immediately after the 
election date that the Hammersmith and Fulham Carers Centre would not be awarded the 
contract?  Please detail the exact date the decision was made.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


